

Midlands and East Region 5 St Philip's Place Birmingham B3 2PW www.phe.gov.uk

10 December 2013

Mr David Hill
Chief Executive
Milton Keynes Council
Civic Offices
1 Saxon Gate
East Central
Milton Keynes MK9 3EJ

Dear David

APPOINTMENT TO THE ROLE OF LOCAL AUTHORITY DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC HEALTH

Following the Director of Public Health appointment process held on 8 November 2013, I write to confirm Public Health England's support for the appointment of Dr Muriel Scott as Director of Public Health of Milton Keynes, in addition to her role as Director of Public Health for Bedford Borough Council and Central Bedfordshire Council.

As discussed, the jointly appointed post between the council and the Secretary of State will be formally confirmed after discussion by the Milton Keynes Council in December.

With kind regards

Yours sincerely

DR RASHMI SHUKLA CBE FRCP FFPH

Regional Director

PHE Midlands and East